@ Metro

Memo 600 NE Grand Ave.

Portland, OR 97232-2736

Date: November 28, 2017

To: MPAC f
From: Tom Kloster, Acting MTAC Chair

Subject: MTAC Nomination for MPAC Consideration

We have received a nomination for the Oregon Department of Transportation seat on
MTAC.

ODOT has nominated Talia Jacobson as an additional alternate. Jon Makler is the primary
member and Lidwien Rahman is the first alternate.

Please consider this nomination for MTAC membership. Per MPAC’s bylaws, MPAC may
approve or reject any nomination submitted.

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you.




